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Dear Parent / Carer 

Kick Start Review Meeting – Monday 6 January 2025 

Your child has now sat their Year 11 mock exams, and you will receive their penultimate report on 
Wednesday 18 December 2024. The grades on this report are used to generate their predicted grades for 
their college applications but also to inform us where support needs to be provided to help your child meet 
their potential.  

Therefore, we would like to invite you to review their ‘Kick Start’ targets. You and your child are required to 
attend a 10-minute online appointment to discuss their progress towards the targets that were set at the 
Kick Start meeting in September. This meeting will take place on Monday 6 January 2025, from 2:00pm to 
3:30pm.  

Prior to this, please review your child’s autumn term progress report and identify areas for improvement 
which will be discussed at the meeting. The autumn term report will be available to students and parents via 
Firefly from Wednesday 18 December 2024. 

You will be able to start booking your appointment from Monday 9 December 2024, using the following link - 
https://friernbarnet.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

You will be asked to input your name along with your child’s name and date of birth in order to log in. Please 
follow the on-screen instructions to make appointments to meet with your child’s teacher. All students are 
expected to attend the video call with you so that targets can be set. 

To familiarise yourselves with the Parents Evening System and how the video calls work, please click on the 
following video link - https://vimeo.com/473882995 

Instructions on ‘How to attend appointments over a video call’ can be found here: Parents-how-to-guide-
online-video-calls.pdf (friern.barnet.sch.uk) 

If you have any questions regarding this or need any assistance with the online booking system, please 
contact Mrs Amrani, Administrator, by emailing T.Amrani@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

Thank you for supporting us to ensure that your child starts the new year positively and we look forward to 
seeing you and your child virtually on 6 January 2025.  

 

Yours faithfully. 

Ms S Thomas 

Assistant Head Teacher / Head of Year 11 
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